A MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Greetings ENA Families!
The academy is off to an amazing and eventful
start to the school year. Once again, I want to
thank all of the ENA families for your swift
response last Friday. Together we were able to
quickly get our scholars to safety while
allowing others to investigate and resolve the
situation in the community.

This year we are excited to introduce Common
Formative Assessments (CFAs). We will be
implementing these assessments throughout
the school year along with other academies
within Phalen Leadership Academies, our new
Educational Service Provider. These
assessments will assist the staff in identifying
the areas that scholars are doing well in and
the areas that require improvement.

Our academy has continued to demonstrate
academic growth, but we are still working to
improve grade level proficiency. We will use
the data gained from these assessments to
inform how we differentiate learning for our
scholars. Please support us by telling your
scholars how important it is for them to do well
on their assessments and schoolwork each
day.

Kind regards,

POLICES TO REMEMBER

Uniform Policy
Eagle's Nest Academy is a uniform school, this
means all scholars are required to wear a school
uniform. The first date for scholars to be in uniform is
September 5, 2023. Scholars are required to wear
navy or khaki bottoms and white or navy tops.
Uniforms are required Monday - Wednesday.
Scholars may wear a uniform shirt or Eagle's Nest
Academy T-shirt with jeans on Thursdays and
Fridays. Complete dress down days will be
announced for special occasions, ONLY.

Attendance Policy
Attending school daily is very important. It is difficult
for scholars to learn when they are not in school.
This year we will be enforcing our attendance policy.
Our goal is to remove attendance barriers that you
may experience, please contact the school if your
child will be absent or late. If absences are
excessive, more than one absent a month, the
academy is required to follow procedures up to filing
educational neglect. You can find the attendance
policy located in our Student and Family handbook.
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Looking Ahead to September
September 1, 2023
No School for scholars

September 4, 2023
Labor Day, No School for scholars.

September 8, 2023
Immunization Records or Immunization
Waivers are due for new scholars.

September 15, 2023

Professional Development, No School for
scholars.
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ACADEMY

MESSAGE FROM THE OFFICE MANAGER

It is very important that the main office has your most recent
contact information. Please contact the main office at 1 (810)
869-6495 if your address, telephone number, or emergency
contacts have changed. We also need to know if your daily
dismissal plans change, please contact the main office by
2:30pm to communicate dismissal changes. Communicating
changes early allow the academy to make necessary
adjustments to ensure your child arrives at the proper
location.

By law, we must have proper documentation on file to
administer medication or for scholars to self-medicate. If your
child requires medication during the school day, please bring
the updated paperwork to the school. If you have any
questions, please contact the main office at 1 (810) 869-6495.

Kind regards,

Ms. Joice Cotton, BSM



